
Inquiry Regarding Curriculum Changes 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inquire about any recent or upcoming 

changes to the undergraduate curriculum within the [specific department or program]. 

As a current student in [Your Major/Program], I am eager to understand how these changes 

might impact my academic trajectory and the overall learning experience. Specifically, I would 

like to know: 

• What changes are being considered or implemented? 

• How will these changes affect current students? 

• Is there an opportunity for student feedback regarding these changes? 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Student ID] 

[Your Contact Information] 


